International Indian School Buraidah

" Summer Vacation 2025-26"

Ref: Cir 19/PAR/2025-26 02 July 2025
Dear Students/Parents,
Greetings!

y This is to inform all stakeholders that the classes for
Let all your worries and

stress go away this students will be over on Wednesday 2™ July 2025 and the
summer and enjoy every
minute of it. Have a Summer Vacation for students will begin from 03 July
great

2025. The school will open for all classes on 31 August
2025. The Periodic Test-2 / Unit Test -2 will be conducted

Eeerenrrecte S Meecetice.

soon after the re-opening of the school.

Holidays are a time for rest, rejuvenation, and celebration, especially for students who work hard
throughout the year. Sharing thoughtful and inspiring holiday messages can make this time even
more special for them.

Wishing all our students a wonderful and restful summer holiday! May you enjoy time with family
and friends, pursue your hobbies, and return refreshed and ready for the new school year. Have a safe
and fun-filled break! Please take care of yourself and dear ones. Utmost care should be taken while
you go to water bodies and mountain.

Senior Students are advised to bridge learning gaps, if any, with reading the concepts, exploring the

questions from the Web and solving the worksheets.

School Office (Summer Vacation) Timings: 8:00 A.M to 12:00 P.M.
Working Days: Sunday, Tuesday & Thursday
With Best Wishes! g
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